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Dear Travel Trade Partner, 

Effective today, the National Medical Taskforce for combating the Coronavirus 
announced a reduction in the cost of PCR laboratory tests for all arrivals into the 
Kingdom of Bahrain, including citizens, residents, and visitors from BHD 60 to      
BHD 40. 

The BHD 40 fee will cover the PCR arrival test, as well as the test to be conducted 
on the 10th day of arrival into Bahrain. 

Bahrain Entry Requirements:  

 1) PCR Test: All arriving passengers must undergo a PCR test (at their own 
expense) upon arrival at a cost of BHD 40.00 (USD 107.00), Payments can be made 
on arrival in cash and electronically, or in advance via the ‘BeAware Bahrain’ mobile 
application. All Arrivals must remain in self-isolation until the result of the PCR test 
has been determined. Transit passengers and children below the age of 6 are not 
required to undergo testing. 

 Note: you can use the same PCR Certificate for your next destination at no extra 
charge (so you don't have to pay multi PCR). 
 
2) Quarantine: There's no quarantine towards all passengers entering the Kingdom 
of Bahrain with negative COVID19 test result which should be taken on arrival at 
Bahrain Airport.   

3) Face Mask: Wearing masks in public in Bahrain has been compulsory since the 
start of April, Mask regime is applied everywhere indoors or outdoors unless seated 
for meals in the restaurants or coffee shops.. etc 

 

 


